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PACIFIC RADIANCE LTD. 

COMPANY REGISTRATION NO. 200609894C 

 

 

PRESS STATEMENT BY THE SECURITIES INVESTORS ASSOCIATION OF SINGAPORE 

 

 

The board of directors (the “Board”) of Pacific Radiance Limited (the “Company”, and together with 

its subsidiaries, the “Group”) refers to the Company’s announcement dated 2 February 2018, in 

relation to the commencement of the Company’s consent solicitation exercise (“Consent Solicitation 

Exercise”).  

 

Capitalised or other terms used but not defined herein shall, unless the context otherwise requires, 

have the meanings as set out in the consent solicitation statement dated 2 February 2018 (the 

“Consent Solicitation Statement”) issued by the Company.  

 

The Company wishes to announce that the Securities Investors Association of Singapore (“SIAS”), an 

independent body representing the interests of minority shareholders and noteholders, will be the 

moderator and facilitator of the ongoing dialogue between the Company and the Noteholders in 

connection to the Consent Solicitation Exercise. 

 

SIAS has on 19 February 2018 released a press statement (“Press Statement”). The text of the 

Press Statement is reproduced in Appendix 1 of this announcement.  

 

Shareholders and Noteholders are advised to read this announcement and any further 

announcements by the Company carefully. Shareholders and Noteholders are advised to 

exercise caution when trading in the Company’s securities. Shareholders and Noteholders 

should consult their stockbrokers, bank managers, solicitors or other professional advisors if 

they have any doubt about the actions they should take.  

 

 

 

 

By Order of the Board of  

Pacific Radiance Ltd. 

 

 

 

Pang Yoke Min 

Executive Chairman 

 

20 February 2018 
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APPENDIX 1 

 

 


